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We commend the progress Armenia has made in recent years. In the 

context of hardships that began in 2020, the situation in Armenia 

needs special attention. The COVID-19 pandemic, combined with 

the escalation of the Nagorno Karabakh conflict has left a significant 

impact on the welfare of Armenian people and it has especially had 

severe consequences to the most vulnerable groups, including 

children. We welcome that the programme priorities aim to assist 

Armenia in overcoming the issues caused by the pandemic as well 

as the conflict. 

 

There should be an even bigger emphasis on digital transformation 

of Armenia, which plays a significant role in the health care, 

education and social support services provided to children. The 

COVID-19 pandemic has shed light on the digital divide in societies 

and the urgent need to support this digital transformation. Solutions 

for e-health, distance learning, telemedicine and tracking viruses 
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will not only help during the pandemic, but will support the 

resilience and development of Armenia for years to come. However, 

we note and welcome that in several subchapters of this document, 

the need for e-services has been outlined.  

 

Overall, we support the programme priorities and welcome that the 

Adaptive programming approaches have helped to adjust the 

document according to the most urgent needs. 

 

 

  

 


